
August 16, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to let you know that our school will provide math support services through a Math Help

Center located in the MGM Library. The sessions will be facilitated by certified MGM math teachers and

are open to all students. The sessions will take place in a group setting and will support concepts

currently being taught in each grade level.

Math Help Center Sessions will be available on the following days/times:

● Tuesday afternoons from 3:30 to 4:30

● Thursday afternoons from 3:30 to 4:30

Sessions will begin the week of September 3, 2024.

Please note that transportation to and from sessions will not be provided. Students who attend

these afternoon sessions must be picked up promptly at 4:30 at the front of the school.

Sessions will not take place the week of November 25-29, December 16-20, January 6-10, or April

14-18.

In order for your student to be able to participate in this service, your student must complete a

Google form indicating their attendance for each session. The form will be linked on the MGM

Website and on each student’s ClassLink Launchpad. Teachers will also be able to share the link.

Click here to access the form now.

If you have any questions about the Math Homework Help Center, please contact Dean Brie Williams.

Thank you,

BrieWilliams
MGM Academic Dean

bcwilliams@lexington1.net

https://forms.gle/Fp3TJ1vnRSWRBXqu5

